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(Birmingham, AL) – The Birmingham-Jefferson County Transit Authority (BJCTA) will be closed on 
Monday September 4, 2017. BJCTA will not offer MAX bus services on Labor Day. This American holiday 
honors the Labor movement and the contributions that workers have made to the strength, prosperity, 
laws and well-being of the nation. 
"We pause to honor our employees and all American workers who contribute to the strength of this 
country," said Barbara Murdock, Executive Director. 
Regular bus service will resume on Tuesday, September 5, 2017. We hope you have a safe and enjoyable 
holiday.  
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